
 
 

 

  

 

12 November 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers        

Y3 and Y4 Camp 2020 – Wednesday 3rd June – Thursday 4th June 2020 

We are really pleased to have arranged a camp for our Y3 and Y4 children in June via 
Osprey Outdoors. Camp is always a brilliant experience for the children because they have 
opportunities to participate in physically and socially challenging activities that are 
impossible to provide in our school environment.  It is based on a farm on the Mendips, 
camping for one night with a full days worth of activities. The cost of £45.10 (£21.50 for 
children in receipt of Pupil Premium) covers the evening meal, breakfast, transport, 
activities and a hot meal on return to school.  

All activities are on site and will encourage leadership and personal development. The 
children will benefit by becoming more self-reliant, responsible and will have heightened 
self-esteem. 

Parents do need to provide a packed lunch for Day 1.  (Children entitled to Free School 
Meals will be provided with one via the school but we do appreciate you may prefer to pack 
one yourself on this special occasion).  

To register your child’s interest and reserve a space on the camp, please pay the £5 non-
refundable deposit and check the box for permission for your child to attend the camp via 
parentpay.  This needs to be done by 3rd December, so we can inform Osprey of the 
numbers attending and secure our booking. The remaining balance can be paid in 
instalments in minimum multiples of £10 on Parentpay.   Please pay the total amount by 
Monday 11th May.  

We do hope as many as possible will take this opportunity as the children will have a 
fantastic time and will reap huge benefits as a result of the experience.  If you have any 
queries please do not hesitate to ask. 

  

Yours sincerely  

Mr Summers and Mrs Gould 
Year 3 and 4 Team. 
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